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I oppose this change to the process. The landmarks commission is sometimes arbitrary and can be wrong. The recent
decision by Landmarks that the bus station, part of the historic Power and Light Co. building has no historical
significance is a good example of this decision making. Please consider that this change would eliminate an
additional avenue that could change the course of action regarding demolitions.

Sincerely.
Henry Doane
Sent from my iPhone
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